
 
News Letter October 2018 

Warm greetings to all our members, well wishers and friends from the editorial 

team at AAAWI.  We present the October 2018 issue.  The news from AAAWI is 

as follows: 

1) A Three day program of Yokohama City office inviting Japanese Teachers 

from Yokohama was co-sponsored by AAAWI.  The teachers visited Father 

Agnel School, Navi Mumbai, Parle Tilak Vidyalaya, Mumbai and Japanese 

International School, Powai. 

 



 

2) The program was a part of Silver Jubilee celebration theme.  The teachers had 

come from Yokohama to visit schools in Mumbai, to experience the teaching 

of subjects Maths, and Computers.  AAAWI extended a warm welcome in 

Traditional Maharashtrian style.  

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

3) A musical Program was arranged were in students from well known “Vyas 

Sangeet Vidyalaya” were invited to perform in front of the audience. 
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4) The Team of Japanese Teachers also tasted the famous chaat of Mumbai- 

Paani Puri and also participated in cooking and learning personally the very 

famous Samosa making. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

5) Japanese Teachers learning teaching methodology in Father Agnel School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

6) Japanese Teachers attending the class in Parle Tilak Vidyalaya Mumbai 

 

7) Japanese Teachers teaching students in Parle Tilak Vidyalaya, Mumbai 

 



 

8) Japanese Teachers taught basic techniques of JUDO in classroom at Father 

Agnel School, Navi Mumbai.  

 

 

 



 

9) Japanese Teachers had performed a traditional Japanese dance program in 

both the schools, on 9
th

, 10
th

 & 11
th

 October 2018 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

10) Silver Jubilee Committee had met twice during the month and deliberated 

on various aspects of our proposed seminar FOCUS JAPAN proposed to be 

held at Hotel The LALIT on 16th February when our AOTS president from 

Japan Mr. Kuwayama is also visiting. We are planning a grand celebration on 

16th February 2019 evening at the same venue and this may be considered 

as advance intimation. 

 


